
1.  Most gun owners are law-abiding citizens.
2.  Most Carry Permit holders are law-abiding citizens 
3.  A great percentage of gun owners are parents, grandparents and concerned citizens,  These are not individuals that cause gun 
violence. These are not the individuals gun control activists portray in their public discussion or advertising.  Many gun owners, such 
as myself, are well educated and well trained in the use and proper storage of firearms.  Many of us have combined military training, 
FBI training and Police training in proper fire use and storage.  As you study the predominate gun owner profile, you do not see a 
person entering a public domain to do harm to individuals within that domain.
4.  Individuals that do harm in the public domain, for the most part seem to have mental health issues, are part of the criminal 
element or are associated with political unrest. These individuals are not going to be deterred from doing harm by the proposed HB 
2510 or HR 554.  
5.  We all want safe communities.  Making felons out of common law-abiding fun owners is not the solution.  
6.  I am respectively request you vote against HB 2510


